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Exciting news! The construction of Clay Cross Active (Sharley 

Park) is starting in February.  
The new leisure centre provides the residents of Clay Cross with a state of the art leisure facility and 

community hub. This is an exciting addition to Clay Cross and something that ISG are excited to be a part of. 

 

Upcoming Works in February & March 
- Construction site set up. 
- Asbestos removal. 
- Demolition of the squash courts and sports centre 

façade covers. 
- Reduce level excavation to the new building 

footprint 
 
Please note, the existing swimming pool and gym will 
remain open to users.  Further details can be found on the 
Council’s website.   
 

Supporting Local People 
Social Value Assistant, Santina, and North East Derbyshire 
District Council have been working together to form an 
active plan of how to support the local community. We are 
targeting local employment first and foremost as well as 
finding ways to support the people of Clay Cross. 

ISG have links with Derby College and have plans in place 
to bring 3 T-Level students onto site over the next year.  

We are looking forward to working with the local community 
in order to give the best support we can. 

Meet the Buyer Event 
We recently held a Meet the Buyer event on 11th January 
where we engaged with local construction companies to see 
how we can collaborate on the project. 
If you did not manage to make it but are interested to be 
involved in the project, please reach out to Santina via 
email: Santina.virk@isgltd.com.  
 
 

Considerate Constructor  
We are a founder member of the Considerate Constructors 
Scheme and take our role very seriously, working hard to 
minimise the impact of our works on residents.  
 
We are committed to minimising any inconvenience that 
may be caused during the project so if you have any 
concerns, please contact: 
 
Project Manager Sean Smithson via email on 
sean.smithson@isgltd.com 
 

Message from Project Manager, 
Sean Smithson: 
ISG has worked closely with Alliance Leisure & North East 
Derbyshire District Council to develop the design from 
inception, and we are looking forward to seeing this through 
the construction phase to provide what will be an 
unbelievable facility for the local community. 
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